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Dear Harold: 

Please excuse the delay in responding to your last letter. 
I have been very busy preparing for the ASK conference in Dallas 
as well as before a house of Representatives subcommittee 
hearing about the JFK Asssassination Records Collection Act. 
We have gotten some documents out of the Archives and I have enclosed 
one that you would enjoy immensely. The enclosed statement of 
Nathan Pool destroys completely the legitimacy,if it ever had it, 
of CE 399. This reveals the early dirty work of Arlen Specter. If 
Pool was known about in 1964 they would have nothing to use to 
prop up the lone gunman theory. I have called information in 
Dallas and there is no number for him that I know of,it would be 
great to really ask this guy some questions. 

I believe that when we get the documents out from the HSCA 
investigation we will find out it was a second whitewash which was 
worst than the first because they ignored such tremendously 
damaging evidence as what I have just sent you. The medical evidence 
is shaping up nicely from some of the newly released documents. 
If we can just get these "Liftonites" isolated we might be able to 
make some headway. Unfortunately I think there are some physicians 
who are actually leaning or outright falling for his theory even 
as preposterous as it is. This gives his position further 
"legitimacy" that I don't think it deserves. It is a strange crowd 
in these circles. 

I hope you are doing well or as well as can be expected. I 
appreciated your letter from before as I know you are very busy. 

Sincerely, 

Randy Robe son MD 


